
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Biscoe Town Council will hold a public hearing on May 10, 2021 
at 7:00 pm for the purpose of receiving comments on the following: 
 

• Fee Schedule Amendment 
• Code Enforcement Ordinance Update 

 
Please email written comments to laura.morton@townofbiscoe.com or mail comments to 110 
West Main Street, Biscoe NC 27209.  
 
Town of Biscoe Board Room is located in Town Hall at 110 West Main Street, Biscoe, N.C. For 
more information or to request additional information, please contact Town Manager Brandon 
Holland or Town Clerk Laura Morton at 910-428-4112.  
  

Laura B. Morton, NCCMC, CMC  
Town Clerk  

  
  

Instructions for the Montgomery Herald  
Please run the week of April 28 and May 5  
  
Please provide an affidavit.  
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